
 

 

 

 

Our Services are still available 

Despite the current crisis and government advice effectively banning meetings with clients – we 

are still working.   We can still deal with a lot of legal work using telephone communication and 

“video” meetings where we can.   Procedures have changed on the witnessing of certain 

documents notably wills and powers of attorney and advance directives – so we can still take on 

and complete that work.  

The courts will receive ongoing guardianship applications - where reports ordered prior to the 

crisis reach us.  These applications will be date stamped and filed to be dealt with at a later date 

unless they are deemed urgent, though the urgency has to be compelling.  There are lots of steps 

which can be taken on Guardianship files prior to reaching the point where they are ready to be 

sent to court.  We can do this work now and it may cut down the time taken over the whole 

process later.  We continue to take on and deal with new files as far as they can be progressed.  

If  there has been a death in the family whilst the courts are not able to proceed to “confirmation”  

(the authority to proceed to wind up the estate) all the preparatory work can be done now – 

enabling confirmation to be obtained quickly as soon as the courts are functioning again.   

If you wish to discuss any legal issue – even just to have peace of mind about an issue for the 

future - please don’t hesitate to ring us.  

 


